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Gavin Butler

From: Wendy Dunnet <wendydunnet@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, 19 August 2021 12:32 PM

To: Gavin Butler

Subject: Fwd: Dearin Park

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Trish Chaney <Trish.Chaney@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 

Date: 5 August 2021 at 9:41:22 am AEST 

To: Wendy Dunnet <wendydunnet@gmail.com>, Gavin Butler <butler.gavinr@icloud.com> 

Cc: Tia Curcic <Tia.Curcic@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: RE: Dearin Park 

  

Hello Wendy 

  

I’ve followed up Steve and Jeremy on the questions you’ve asked and have the following response –  

  

Are you able to update us on Dearin Park? Has Jeremy 

been able to have a look at our suggestions?  

  

Jeremy will be looking into the suggestions provided 

this month and I will be able to provide an update at 

the September meeting. 

Also, are you able to give us an idea when the stairs will 

be built at the end of Melaleuca St?  

  

It is anticipated this work will be carried out in 

22/23FY.  Staff are currently trying to resolve a land 

encroachment issue. Once this is resolved, we can 

survey and prepare a concept plan for the stairs.    

  

Kind regards 

  

Trish Chaney 

Community Liaison Coordinator  
  
CEO 
t 02 8495 6181    m 0466 625 214  
trish.chaney@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 

  

 
  

  

  

  

From: WENDY DUNNET <wendydunnet@gmail.com>  

Sent: Monday, 26 July 2021 12:06 PM 

To: Steven Lawler <Steven.Lawler@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>; Trish Chaney 

<Trish.Chaney@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 


